
 

DATE : December 21, 2020

TO : PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL  

From :  MS. RIZZA C. COLOBONG
                           Administrator

SUBJECT :  SAFETY MEASURES and GUIDELINES SURROUNDING the 
    HOLIDAY SEASON

As many of us begin to plan for the holiday celebrations, please be reminded of the 
government’s recommended measures to minimize Covid-19 infection.

1. Traveling out-of-town. Traveling may increase the chance of getting infected by 
COVID-19.  If traveling is inevitable, check the latest guidelines of the related 
local government unit prior to traveling. Staying at home lessens the chances of 
infection. 

2. Hosting a gathering. Limit the gathering to immediate household members or 
people from the same local area. Host outdoor activities rather than indoor. If 
hosting an indoor event, increase ventilation by opening windows and doors as 
well as turning fans on. 

3. Attending holiday gathering. Check with the activity organizer if the latest 
measures to prevent the spread of the virus are implemented. 

May all of us take time this holiday season to celebrate the true meaning of Christmas 
by glorifying Jesus Christ who was born in humble circumstances and who gave His all 
for the good of all.


